
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in team EYFS… 

We have welcomed children into all our Early Years classrooms and it has been a very 

special time as children have enjoyed their ‘first day at school’.  

The children have been amazing as they have been learning their new class routines and 

getting to know all the other children. Indeed, they have been very busy making new 

friends! 

The children bring home a book to share with an adult and we know that sharing stories and 

favourite books is one way our children will learn all about the world around them. Please 

encourage your child to return their books and exchange them for new ones. 

We do still have spaces available in both our Crofty Minors Pre School and our Roskear 

Nursery. Please contact the school office for further details. 
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